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August 4, 2020 

 

 

Dear Members and Friends, 

 

We are pleased to announce that Centenary UMC has been granted permission to reopen.  

Our first Sunday back was July 26, 2020.  We are able to open under the following terms in our 

Stage 2 In-Person Reopening Plan.  It is enclosed for your review.  Protocol exhibits can be found 

on our website (www.cumcport.org), and hard copies will be made upon request.  In case you do 

not have the fortitude or patience to read this whole document (which is reasonably long and 

admittedly repetitive), please remember four things: 

 

• Do not come to church if you feel sick. 

• When on church property, wear a face covering. 

• Remember to social distance (at least 6 feet apart from other individuals and/or family 

groups). 

• Register your reservation for church on 

https://evc.vaumc.org/open/worshipregistration/Page1.cfm or be prepared to answer the 

health questions in the affirmative at our Sunday morning registration table. 

 

Please be patient, the many detailed steps that you are being asked to observe is to limit your 

exposure to communicable disease while at the church for worship.   

 

I look forward to seeing many of you when you return for in-person worship Sunday 

mornings at 9:30 a.m.  If you choose not to be with us for in-person worship, the service will 

continue to be livestreamed on Facebook, and you may view it there.  Thank you in advance for 

considering this proposal and for your prayers, patience and faithfulness as we continue to navigate 

these unchartered waters. 

 

In Easter Hope, 

 

 

 

John W. Cole, II    
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